
 

This week we have… 
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• Eaten pancakes outdoors! We helped to weigh ingredients, mix 

and the most enjoyable part… pour on our own toppings! 

• Read the story of Mr Wolf’s Pancakes. During our drawing club 

we drew pictures of Mr Wolf and wrote a sentence as a magic 

code. We rea really trying hard to write sentences and captions 

instead of just words. 

• Learnt how to measure the length of things. We have been 

rolling long snakes and seeing how many paperclips long they 

are. 

• Been doing lots of jumping in PE. Most children have mastered 

a two footed jump forwards and have now moved on to two 

footed jumps backwards! 

• Had a very wet soggy week and so Mrs Hanlon took us in the 

hall to play lots of team games. We focused on congratulating 

the other team when they won! 

• Completed a jump-a-thon to raise money for Grandad Wheels. 

• Been learning the days of the week using The Hungry 

Caterpillar story. We created our own version of the story and 

chose things that we would like to eat each day. 

• Learnt about Lent and what Christians do at Lent. Please let us 

know if any of you are giving anything up for Lent. We thought 

about the things we love and then spoke about if we could give 

them up!  

 

 

 


